
This is a wonderfully good bill to guide our state  to a role of doing our part in controlling and then 

reducing green house gas production toward a level at which our biosphere can survive.  

It is a wonderfully good bill for creating clean energy jobs to help us carry our necessary economic 

activities.  

It is wonderfully good in guiding us to channel economic opportunity and subsidy into people of lower 

incomes likely to be most vulnerable to fluctuations energy costs.  

This bill has been vigorously, carefully, and thoughtfully planned.  It is ready to pass.  
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